February 9, 2021

Federal Communications Commission (FCC)

Office of Engineering and Technology

RE: File # 0012-EX-CM-2021

To whom it may concern,

We’ve come to an understanding with the FAA, that the SATCOM backup stipulation should no

longer be required. Please confirm by removing this requirement from our grant.

Thanks,

Brent Warner
Project Manager, FAA/FCC Certification
General Atomics Aeronautical Systems, Incorporated
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